
OFFICIAL SEALED BID OPENING 
RFB 2019-04:  One 2018-2019 Ford Police Interceptor Sedan 

All Wheel Drive  
10:00 a.m., Tuesday, April 10, 2019 

Council Chambers in City Hall 
1207 Palm Boulevard, Isle of Palms, South Carolina 

 
 
Present: Interim City Administrator Fragoso 
  Interim Police Chief Usry 
  City Clerk Copeland 
 
Interim Administrator Fragoso announced the sealed bid opening for RFB 2019-04 – One 2018-
2019 Ford Police Interceptor Sedan All Wheel Drive.  The bid was advertised in The Post and 
Courier and on the City’s website in accordance with the City’s Procurement Code.   
 
  BIDDER     Amount 
 
 Benson Ford-Mercury    $24,490.00 including $500 
 4701 Calhoun Memorial Hwy.      interstate fee (replaces  
 Easley, South Carolina 29640      sales taxes) 
 
 
The bid will be evaluated for accuracy and for compliance with the bid requirements.  Since this 
vehicle would replace one that was damaged in an accident, the bid results will bypass the Public 
Safety Committee and go directly to the Ways and Means Committee who will meet at 5:00 p.m., 
April 16, 2019 in Council Chambers.  The insurance for the party at fault has paid the City $17,000 
making the expense to the City for the vehicle $7,490, assuming the contact is awarded. 
 
Respectfully submitted: 
 
Mari Copeland 
City Clerk 
 


